
     
 

 

 

   

BINGO! 
Bingo will once again be held twice a month at 2 p.m. at the 
clubhouse! So, bring $8.00 and it will buy you a lot of chances 
to win! It was going to be on 2/12 and 2/26 but because the 
Super Bowl is on the 12, there will be bingo on the 26th only. 
Direct questions to Louise Russell: 360-244-5919 or Sue 
Conner: 541-784-6704 
 

News around  
The Highlands 

As mentioned in a previous 
Newsletter, due to various 
upcoming expenses (such as road 
repairs, swimming pool expenses, 
replacing the wooden fence on the 
east side of the houses near the 
entrance, etc.) combined with 
freezing the dues at $80 for so long, 
dues may be going up again. This 
will be voted on at the upcoming 
Annual Meeting in May. 

The updated CC&R’s have been 
given to our lawyer for review prior 
to the Board voting on them and 
presenting them to the community 
for homeowner approval. 

Beckey Beckey has agreed to head up the Election 
Committee again! Yea! Thank you Beckey!!! 

The lawsuit by Doug Myers is over. The final agreement will 
be disclosed when presented. 

Super Bowl – If anyone can’t get the game, it will be 
available in the Clubhouse. If you have questions – ask Roger! 
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Board of Directors 

President 

Roger Stockstad 
541-219-6877 

 

Vice President 

Dave Bates 
619-654-1569 

 

Treasurer 

Carole Hogge 
541-637-5776 

 

Secretary 

Sue Conner 
541-784-6704 

  

Member-At-Large 

Ron Lovern 
541-530-4601 

 

Committees  

Arch/Lands. Ray Salyer, 

George Muetzel 

Elections Beckey Beckey 

 

Finance Linda Frommer 

Grounds Ron Lovern 

Maintenance Ron Lovern 

RV Storage Carole     

Hogge 

Functions 
 

Calendar Larry Karlen 

Clubhouse 

Reservations 

Mearline 

Schmidt 

Front Gate Larry Karlen 

IT support Bill Ward 

Newsletter 

 

Bill Ward, 

Helen Bressler 

Phone list Bill Ward 

Social OPEN  
Sunshine Kay Henderson 

Welcoming The Board 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS

Finance Committee: 

Feb. 21, 11:00AM 

Board Meeting:    

Feb. 23, 1:00PM 

ONGOING EVENTS 

Bowling – 1:00 pm 
Monday at Ten Down 
Bowling Lanes 
 

Clubhouse Coffee – 
every other Tuesday at 
09:30 am, see Calendar 

Pool – Tues/Wed/Thurs 
11am 

Walk Walk Exercise –         
M-W-F 8:45-9:30 am 

Chair Yoga                   
M-W-F 9:30-10:00 am  

Bingo                          
Sunday, 2/12/23 2:00pm  
Sunday, 2/26/23 2:00pm 
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For Sale 
Quilts, wall hangings, fabric, beads and sewing notions.  

If interested, call Vi Angel: 541-671-7124. 

Rose Johnson is selling the following items. 
It interested, give her a call at 541-391-9715. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Space heater with 

remote - $25 

Filter Queen Defender. Room air 

cleaner.  

Cost over $1000 new. Sell for $200. 

Beautiful dog picture. 
Free .  29”X 40” 

Filter Queen Vacuum 

Sweeper.  Cost over $1000 

new. Will sell for $200. 

 
Happy Birthday Roger! 
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